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February brings us Valentine’s Day, this 

February and March brings us President’s Day 
and Take Your Child to Work Day, and Spring 
Break!  Teachers are working together 6 days 
a week to provide students with instructional 
and enrichment opportunities to learn, practice, 
and perfect math, science, reading and writing 
skills.  All students have been invited to attend 
Saturday academy, which began on Saturday, 
January 26th and will continue until May 11th.  All students can retrieve a parent permission 
form for Saturday Academy from their math teacher.  Saturday School is from 8am to 
12noon.  Parents are responsible for arranging transportation to and from school.   
Finally, I would like you all to remember that School Choice and open enrollment for Magnet 
programs began on ends on February 9th.   
As always, I want to thank you for the privilege of educating your 
child.    

Shawn Aycock, Principal 
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The Future 
is Now. 

Come Soar 
with Us. 

A message from the Principal, 
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Important Information 
     Important Telephone       
              Numbers 
         Main Office             754-323-2900   
      ESE                        754-323-2923   
       Registrar               754-323-2904   
        Media Center        754-323-2925   
        Title I                   754-323-2939   
         Magnet Office      754-323-2921 
          Guidance            754-323-2931 

6th Admin         754-323-2907   
7th Admin         754-323-2908   
 8th Admin        754-323-2909   

         Save the date! 
SAC/ PTSA Meeting  

February 7th @ 6pm in the Media Center 
Honor Roll Awards  
Feb. 12th  – 6th grade 
Feb. 13th  - 7th grade  
Feb. 15th – 8th grade 

Black History Celebration &  
Civics Family Night 

February 28, 2019 
     @ 6-7:30 pm in the Kiva 
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IAN 
SABILLION   

 
 

MARCUS   
SECU 

    

TYRIQ  CARTER  

APOLLO’S FACULTY AND STAFF 
HONORS STUDENTS FOR 
DEMONSTRATING JANUARY AND 
FEBRUARY CHARCTER TRAITS OF 
THE MONTH: RESPECT AND HONESTY.   
ALSO, MS. SPARKS RECOGNIZES IAN 
SIBILLION FOR BEING “A MODEL 
STUDENT WHO CONTINUALLY SHOWS 
AND EAGERNESS TO LEARN.” AND  
MS. McCAULEY RECOGNIZES TYRIQ 
CARTER WHO “HAS EARNED THE 
RESPECT OF ALL OF HIS CLASSMATES 
AND TEACHERS.  HE 
STRIVES TO HELP ANYONE  
WITH 

KINDNESS 

AND WITH A HUGE SMILE ON 
HIS FACE.  MS. CEDENO 
RECOGNIZES PETER JOSEPH.  MR. 
KALINSKY HONORS MARCUS SECU 
AND MATTHEW TEELUCKNIGNH 
FOR RESPECT AND HONESTY. 
 
 

MATTHEW 
TEELUCK-

SINGH 
 

PETER  

JOSEPH    

 
 

GABRIEL  
QUISPE 

 
 

KUDOS TO FRANCESCA AND JACKSON 
WHO, ON JANUARY 17, 2019, 
REPRESENTED APOLLO’S DEBATE TEAM.  
ACCORDING TO MR. PIGAN, THEY “STOLE 
THE SHOW” AT McARTHUR HIGH SCHOOL 
WHEN SHARING APOLLO’S VISION AND 
MISSION TO SUSTAIN A PROMISING SPEECH 
AND DEBATE PROGRAM THAT PREPARES 
STUDENTS FOR HIGH SCHOOL SPEECH AND  
DEBATE PROGRAMS.  
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Title I & SAC News 
The Title I department presents information in 
regards to the 2018-2019 School Improvement Plan 
to provide an opportunity for Stakeholders to 
provide any input to the SIP and Title I Plan & 
Addendum.  The 2019-2020 SIP and Parent-School 
Compact are currently under development for 
evaluation and review by stakeholders.  In addition 
to other compliance items such as the District LEA 
& Parent Engagement Plans, stakeholders will 
discuss how the school’s 2019-2020 Parent 
Involvement Allocation will be used for parental 
engagement activities.   
This February and March are dedicated to test 
preparation.  In addition to daily remediation 
and enrichment options, our annual Saturday 
Academy is underway.  Please refer to page 2 of this 
newsletter to see dates and times for this extended 
learning opportunity.   
 Coming up, on February 28, 2019 at 6pm we will 
celebrate Black History in the Kiva.  Additionally, please 
get ready to join us for our Title I College and Career 
Family Night and Social Awareness and Civics Parent 
Information Night on March 12, 2019.  Details about our 
career day events and community participants will be 
available later on this month.   
Apollo Middle School is proud to be a Title I school.  We 
aim to provide all of our students with a high-quality 
education that will prepare them to thrive in the 21st 
Century and beyond!  For more information on Title I 
funding, activities, and compliance documents, please 
contact Title I Liaison Ms. Whitworth-Barner, Title I 
Liaison or Linda Howard, for more information or if 
translation is needed, or go to the district website at,  
http://www.broward.k12.fl.us/titleone/Home.html. 
 
 

Apollo’s SAC committee 
convenes the first Wednesday of every month.  In 
January through February, stakeholders will give input on 
next year’s School Improvement Plan and Title I 
Addendum.  During these meetings, the committee will 
decide on changes and updates to both documents.  The 
current plans are accessible via the Broward County 
OSPA (Office of School Performance and Accountability).  
As always, a hardcopy of last year’s SIP is located in the 
front office, and available for your review. Apollo Middle’s 
Parental Involvement Plan is also located in the same 
binder with the School Improvement Plan in the front 
office. A copy is also posted on our website.     
The School Board of Broward County, Florida, prohibits 
any policy or procedure, which results in discrimination 
on the basis of age, color, disability, gender, national 
origin, marital status, race, religion, or sexual orientation.  
Individuals who wish to file a discrimination and/or    
harassment complaint may call the Executive Director, 
Benefits and EEO Compliance at (754) 321-2150 or 
Teletype Machine TTY (754) 321-2158.  Individuals with 
disabilities requesting accommodations under the 
Americans with Disabilities Act Amendments Act of 2008 
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~ ATHLETICS ~ SPORTSMANSHIP ~ TEAMWORK~ 

Congratulations	to	the	
boys’	volleyball	team,	
led	by	Ms.	Hollis,	who	
are	currently	in	the	
playoffs.		We	want	to	
wish	the	team	well	as	
they	SPIKE	their	way	to	

the	championship! 



 







APOLLO MIDDLE IS MSD STRONG! 



 

STEM-tastic Rockets Soar!  

On Friday, Feb. 8
th  Apollo Middle students 

participated in the Broward County 

Science Fair.  Three of our students 

placed 3
rd and 4th in their respective 

categories  Awesome job Apollo Rockets.   

On Sat. February 9th the Apollo Sea Rockets participated in FAUs Seaperch Competition.  They placed 2nd overall, 
earning them a spot in the 2019 International Seaperch Competition at the University of Maryland.   



 

Love Day Thanking Aldis 
 
 

 

Ms. Bruno and her Living Well 

students want to send a 

special shout out to Aldis Food 

Stores for their generous 

donation of food supplies and 

materials for the nutrition 
education class 


